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Comment Letter #26 

From: Kirk Wasson <kirkwasson7@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 12:42 PM 
To: AQMPTeam <AQMPteam@aqmd.gov> 
Subject: The plan 
 
After reading about he plan I believe it is really horrible, it will not do what we hope it would do and 
clean things up.  Please scrap this plan.  
Thank you 
Kirk Wasson 
 


